The Forest at Ridgewood Homeowner’s Association
Board of Directors Meeting
Minutes

November 15th, 2023

1. A quorum was established. In attendance:
a. Mr Ron Lapinski, President
b. Mr Dave Walker, Director
c. Mr David White, Director
d. Mr Larry Bassett, Secretary/Treasurer
2. Approval and adoption of the minutes from the 5/17/23 meeting.
3. Topics discussed:
Final discussion regarding streetlight replacement. Board voted unanimously to move ahead and
proceed to have the streetlights replaced.
Final discussion to allow fiber internet to be run through the community at no expense to the
association. Board voted unanimously to move ahead.
4. There being no further business to address, Mr Lapinski proposed a motion to adjourn and
seconded by Dave White. The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 p.m.
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